

Nancy Keyes Cile Trawick Meridian, MS

GREETINGS to the Chimneyville Weavers.

I hope your holidays were among the best of your year!

At our last meeting we installed the new officers and expressed our most sincere thanks to the outgoing officers. The very fact that we were able to install new officers attests to the excellent job done by them - particularly our outgoing director.

The best of luck to Winki Allen, Director; Judy Raynor, Assistant Director; Nancy Keyes and Cile Trawick, joint Secretarys; Diane Davidson, Treasurer; and Marci Petrini, Liason.

Our next meeting will be January 8 at 10 o'clock A. M. at the Chimneyville School. Bring lunch.

Winki has asked me to remind all of you that she will need to hear from everybody about working on a committee. So be thinking about what you would like to do in that corner. She would also like some input about ideas for the coming year.

Don't forget to bring plenty of yarn to sell and come prepared to buy. Proceeds go to our guild account.

A NOTE FROM THE SECRETARYS

I'm quite sure that this newsletter just doesn't live up to what a newsletter should be. I will try to do better next time. If you wish to have anything included in the letter, please send it to me by the 20th of the month.

Nancy Keyes
Route 1 - Box 335-B
Bailey, MS 39320

OR

Cile Trawick
Route 4 - Box 244
Meridian, MS 39301